Exhibition of a Modification to the Shoalhaven Starches Facility 06_0228

Holmes, Colin [Colin.Holmes@transportregulator.nsw.gov.au]

Sent:Tuesday, 14 June 2016 11:19 AM

To: Deana Burn

Peter Doggett [Peter.Doggett@onrsr.com.au]

Dear Deana

Thank you for your time on the telephone, I can confirm that the Office of the National Rail Safety Regulator (ONRSR) has no submission to make in relation to the above application. As discussed ONRSR expects that any Rail Safety Work and associated activities by Manildra or their contractors will be carried out in accordance with their Accreditation and the relevant provisions of the Rail Safety National legislation.

Yours Sincerely **Colin Holmes NSW Branch Director**



Safe railways for Australia

Level 22, 201 Elizabeth Street, SYDNEY NSW 2000 PO Box A2633, SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1235

(02) 8263 7153 t: m: 0418 440 356 (02) 8263 7200

colin.holmes@transportregulator.nsw.gov.au

w: www.onrsr.com.au

PRIVILEGED - PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is confidential or privileged. If you receive this email and you are not the addressee (or responsible for delivery of the email to the addressee), please disregard the contents of the email, delete the email and notify the author. Thank you.

This message (including any attachments) is intended solely for the addressee named and may contain confidential and or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Independent Transport Safety Regulator (ITSR). Whole or parts of this e-mail may be subject to copyright of ITSR or third parties. You should only re-transmit, distribute or use the material for commercial purposes if you are authorised to do so.

Please visit us http://www.transportregulator.nsw.gov.au